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”Dear Humane Society,

We adopted a kitty from you on December 
4 and we couldn’t be happier! Bea (now 
EMILY) was shy and a little scared at first. 
That was understandable when she had 
just spent 60 days in the shelter. We gave 
her all the space she needed and shortly 
found her way around our house. She is 
eating well (it took us a few different cans 
of food to find out what she liked!) and 
got a great check up from the vet. Now 
two weeks later Emily has turned into a 
“Velcro cat”.  She loves to sit with my 
husband and I and usually on top of us! 

”Emily has become a wonderful 
addition to our family, and we 
love her very much. We want to 
thank you for all your care for 
her while she was with you. 
Merry Christmas and Happy 
Holidays to you all!

Sincerely,

Robert & Doreen “


